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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Old Colony RVTHS Receives Invitation into MSBA Feasibility Study Phase 
 
Rochester, MA - On August 30, 2023 at 10:00 a.m. the Massachusetts School Building Authority (MSBA) Board 
voted to approve Old Colony’s advancement in the MSBA Grant Program, marking the start of our work on a 
much anticipated Feasibility Study. This invitation into the MSBA Feasibility Study marks a momentous 
milestone as we imagine Old Colony’s vision for the future and partnership with the MSBA. This will be Old 
Colony’s first large-scale project with the MSBA and will open doors for our students, our staff, and our 
member communities, as we aspire to meet increasing enrollment demands and maintain our reputation as 
an innovative, collaborative, and progressive leader of vocational technical education for the towns of 
Acushnet, Carver, Lakeville, Mattapoisett and Rochester. 
 
During the early stages of this process, there were many supporters from the MSBA offices, who along with 
state and local legislators, member town representatives, our Building Committee, Old Colony School 
Committee, and staff came together to prepare for what we know will be a challenging and rewarding 
journey. We would like to thank these collaborators and stakeholders for their ongoing support and 
communication as we venture forward in a process that will be transformational for the Old Colony Regional 
Vocational Technical School District. 
 
We extend our gratitude to the Board for their endorsement of our work moving forward. We look forward 
to continued partnership as we navigate the process that lies ahead. We are excited to embark upon our 
Feasibility Study as we imagine the possibilities and work to bring our vision to life. This is a landmark 
moment in our Old Colony history that will ensure our ability to continuously serve our member communities 
at the highest of levels for years to come. We thank you for your continued partnership and support. 
 

Please follow our progress in the MSBA Grant Program at https://oldcolony.us/msba-information.   
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